
 
    
 

    

 

 

 
 
The most recent phase of the remedial road works 
required to the new School Road roundabout has 
now completed. We apologise that the traffic lights 
were in use for longer than originally 
communicated, however this has enabled the 
works to be completed two weeks ahead of 
programme. The final phase of the kerb works will 
take place early next year. 
 
Next Stages 
 
MUJV Works 
 
MUJV will install a foul sewage pipe that crosses 
the Packway. This work will take place between 19 
and 23 Nov 18. 
 
Section 278 Works 
 
The main Section 278 work is to create a right 
hand turning lane into the Ross Road entrance of 
Larkhill Garrison. This involves widening the road 
and installing all the necessary drainage, kerbing, 
streetlighting, bollards and road signage. This 
work will start on 26 Nov 18 and complete during 
Spring 2019.   
 
To facilitate these works it will be necessary to 
have two-way traffic lights on the Packway for the 
duration of the works. The north end of Bingham 
Road will be closed while these traffic lights are 
operational. We apologise for any inconvenience 
that this will cause.  
 
These traffic lights will not be in place over the 
Christmas period (21 Dec 18 – 8 Jan 19).  
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Traffic Plan 2 

 

 
Ross Road 

 
Future Works 
 
Further road works will be required in 2019 to 
repair the kerbs of the Packway from the 
Packway/School Road roundabout heading East 
towards Stonehenge Inn Roundabout and to carry 
out resurfacing works to the Packway from the 
Packway/School Road roundabout heading both 
East and West. Future travel notices will give 
further information regarding dates and traffic 
control while these works are undertaken.  
 
We apologise for any disruption these works may 
cause and appreciate your understanding and 
patience. We will keep you updated on progress 
through regular Travel Notices. 
 
If you have any queries that relate to these Larkhill 
roadworks under the ABP please email the 
address below.  
 
 
 
 

Army Basing Contact: 

Email - DIO-ABPSPTARoadworks@mod.uk 
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